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You can support the 2025 National Deacons Conference!
Would you like to support the deacons of South Australia and Northern Territory, chosen to host the 2025 National Deacons Conference early next year (Hahndorf, 27 February – 2 March 2025)? Deacons of the SA/NT region represent 10% of deacons in Australia (200). Each biennial National Deacons Conference is locally funded, relying entirely on nationwide registrations and generous local sponsors. Deacons (often married men) are the fasted growing ordained ministry worldwide and can be the face of creative ways in which the Spirit moves within the Church and community. Your personal financial support of the Conference will be greatly valued. To donate today (whether $200, $100, or any amount), please contact the Events Office via caaevents@adelaide.catholic.org.au or 8210 8220 by Monday 22 December.
Deacon Paul Crowe, National Deacons Conference Convenor
